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G.NARAYANAMMA INSTITUTE OF
TECHNOLOGY & SCIENCE (FOR WOMEN) MR/CIR/09
CIRCULAR DEPARTMENT: PRINCIPAL’ S OFFICE
Copy to: The HODs - for necessary action Date: 11/06/2024
CIRCULAR

It has come to the notice of the undersigned that some of the
students have received several fake and suspicious calls from
unknown individuals concerning various issues, including

cybercrime from national and international phone numbers.

All students and staff members are strictly advised not to
answer phone calls from unknown numbers. This matter has been
reported to the cybercrime authorities. In case of an emergency,

please contact the 1930 helpline number.

To ensure safety, it is best not to respond to any calls or

messages from unknown numbers or individuals.
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